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previous versions and other language has been 
suggested by the Community College League.   

Mr. Sezzi suggested adding language to Item A.3  to 
indicate collaboration with faculty in the development 
of local qualifications. 

In the suggested schedule for determining equivalency, 
the Dean will discuss preferred qualifications with 
faculty and then discuss the recommendations with 
Human Resources.  It was noted that c ertain areas 
require technical certificates or licensing, such as 
Nursing or CTE. 

The original policy had equivalency language, some of 
which was brought forward.  The policy provided by 
the Academic Senates seemed to be more current and 
appropriate, and has been incorporated. 





 
Future meeting 
dates 

 

August 27, 10:00 - 11:30 am at DAC (tentative –  to be 
confirmed after checking for conflicts)  

   

 


